
	
  

As a parent and taxpayer in the Bakersfield City 
School District, you and your children deserve 

ü A safe learning environment 
ü A drug, alcohol, and violence free school site 
ü Healthy students and teachers 
ü A district that recruits and retains quality teachers 
ü Teacher-driven instruction 
ü Effective and meaningful curriculum and programs 
ü Sufficient planning time for teachers 

Contact BCSD Superintendent: 
Dr. Robert Arias- ariasr@bcsd.com 

661-631-4600 
Contact BCSD Board President: 

Pam Baugher- baugherp@bcsd.com 

Contact BCSD Board Members: 
Bill McDougle- mcdouglew@bcsd.com 
Dr. Fred L. Haynes- haynesf@bcsd.com 

Lilian Tafoya- tafoyal@bcsd.com 
Andrae Gonzales- gonzalesa@bcsd.com 

Visit: bakersfieldteachers.org for a sample email  

Attend the BCSD Board Meeting on Tuesday, Feb. 24th  

BETA NEEDS YOUR SUPPORT TO INSURE BCSD’S LEARNING 
CONDITIONS MEET THE STANDARDS YOU DESERVE 


